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CAPSI meeting agenda 

Wednesday September 28th, 2011 7:00pm PHR 1006
Meeting called by: Jenny Seguin 

Attendants: Kaitlin Bynkoski, Jamie Rafuse, Chelsea Barr, Julia Denomme
Skype: Jenny Seguin, Allison Tario, Riam Jamil
Regrets: Victor Tsang, Leonard Chan, Sarah Johnson, Carly Stoneman, Sherman Chiu, Lois Chung, Ludmilla Tan
1. Call to order and approval of last meeting’s minutes (Jenny S)
· Meeting called to order at 7:02pm
· Minutes to be approved at next meeting.
2. Fundraising
· RFTC Bake Sale profits

· About $260 was made, original plan to split 50/50 between CAPSI and RFTC

· Decision was made to take out the cost of the snack and learn that was done on Monday (about $100)

· $150 was donated (i.e. more than half)

· Having it in the lecture hall worked out for reaching students but we were unable to reach staff/faculty. Louise said the only way to reach them is through the screens in the lobby.

· Yuk Yuks
· Jenny realized that 100 tickets need to be bought up-front

· This would be difficult to get this many people out, due to only having one class on campus

· This is likely not a feasible option for this term- will need to look into it when more classes are on campus.

· This could potentially be an option for a Paw social event, or something to happen in the summer.
· Alternatives – Halloween candygrams? Christmas baked-good-grams?

· Candygrams are easier, less work necessary

· In the past when Halloween is during the week people have dressed up, we could tie in some sort of contest for best costume

3. Education and Outreach
· QUIT Live Workshop Sunday, October 30th 

· Facilitator is available to do a workshop on this date

· Minimum of 15 people need to sign up

· $70 per person, including lunch (special price for students down from the regular price)
· registration form will be done created by CPhA , we only need to set it up and get participants

· initially would be sent only to CAPSI members, and potentially leaving one spot for a faculty member who would be interested in participating and could act as our supervisor for the day

· If this is well-received, could offer it again net semester

· We will have materials by next week and can start promoting the week after Thanksgiving

· We will see if CPhA has promotional materials before Chelsea starts working on our own version

4. PDW Registration
· all applications have been reviewed by Jenny and Jamie, e-mails will be sent out later tonight with instructions on how to register and details of the conference

· Registration opens Friday Sept 30th and runs for two weeks

· Flights and hotels don’t need to be confirmed until December

· Anyone who doesn’t get a spot has to wait until open registration to claim leftover spots from other schools or from UW competition winners who aren’t attending, etc.

· Coordination of flights may be difficult due to co-op, seat sales, etc. so we are going to leave it up to each person

· If anyone isn’t able to register Jenny will contact the PDW team
5. PAW 2011 Feedback
· T-shirt order – should we do it early to have some available for sale at the convocation reception?
· Jenny has lots of experience with them, through R&S screening, where we get a discount

· Now that we’re buying coloured t-shirts it might be an option to charge $15 instead of only $10

· We need to decide on colours and numbers:

· Last year- blue was the least popular, black and purple went fast

· We still have some XL purple left

· We will just do a big order of black for convocation

· Need to tell R&S that we will be making another order later, and would like them to keep our screens so that we no longer need to pay the ‘screening fee’ 
· Small- 50, Medium- 50, Large- 50 ( Total = 150 shirts
· Sherman will take care of this because she dealt with them last year

· Educational event has always been our symposium topic- received info today and Jenny will forward to Riam, Sarah and Kaitlin

· Social event- was very well-attended at Titanium, even though there were some comments about how crowded it got afterwards

· The draw for the ipod was done in advance of this night

· We have a Wii system, and can look into getting an iPharmacist subscription like last year from Apotex

· Health Fair-

· Advertising in the community wasn’t very effective- this is an area for great improvement this year

· We could do this event out in the community at a retirement home to increase our community connection

· A few years ago it was done at city hall

· Riam brought up the idea of having the fair in Conestoga Mall or Fairview Mall

· Either place would be an option as long as advertising was improved

· Stamp cards need to be collaborated into one to make it less confusing

· Community booths had good feedback last year (Sexual Health Clinic and Diabetes Association) and mentioned they’d be interested again this year

· Having more of these would increase our community engagement and also minimize the work for our students

· Kaitlin suggested we try to increase the scope of this event and focus on many different aspects of pharmacy (i.e. international opportunities, co-op, etc.)

· This has been the vision and we are building each year to put something large-scale together

· Student prizes and community member prizes can be kept separately to minimize confusion and duplication of stamp cards

· We wouldn’t even need a stamp card for community members- we could transition to a ballot for these prizes and treat them like door prizes
6. Other items
· Competitions budget
· We haven’t received anything from National yet

· Work of the same budget as last year and we will work out any discrepancies later

7. Adjournment
· Next meeting:  Wednesday October 12th, 7:00pm 
